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NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

GAIR YR WYTHNOS/PHRASE OF THE WEEK: - 

Cael wythnos fawr! – Have a great weekend! 
 

We received a very welcome cheque for £5,500 

from Saltney town council this week. Which was 

brought in and presented to us by Mayoress Hannah 

Jones. We will let you know in due course how we plan to spend the 

money. Thank you to Saltney Town Council and Hannah Jones. 

REMEMBRANCE - Many of the classes observed a 2 minutes silence on Wednesday 

to remember those who have been affected by war and for those who have made 

the ultimate sacrifice. As you may have noticed the fence at the front of school has 

been decorated with Poppies made by the pupils in Foundation Phase. Well done to all 

those pupils in Foundation Phase. It has clearly made an impression as we received a 

lovely card from a neighbour this week, which reads; 

“Dear Teachers and children at St. Anthony’s school. Thank you for the lovely 

display of poppies on the gates of your school, well done. Love and God blessings, 

Local Neighbour.”   

As a school we are very happy that the children’s efforts were noticed and 

appreciated and hope that they bring a smile to all that pass by and see them.  

 

MRS RATHBONE our family liaison officer will be leaving St. Anthony’s on 

December 4th after 17 years of service. She leaves us to take up a role in the 

Domestic Abuse Safety unit in Wrexham as a support officer. She has been a 

great asset to the school over the years helping all the children and families often 

when they face moments of anxiety or upset. We wish her all the very best in her new 

career and thank her for all her hard work.  

 

CHIDREN IN NEED. Today is Children in Need day. Thank you to all the children 

for coming to school wearing your spotty outfit and for all the contributions. 

We have raised £100.50 

Da iawn a Diolch to Mrs Parsons for organising the Christmas cards for 

schools. They have now all been sent off therefore we cannot accept any late 

orders. We will get them out to you as soon as we received them.  
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Kitchen menu week commencing; Novemeber 16th  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast wrap, 

hash brown and 

baked beans 

Mac n 

cheese with 

garlic 

bread. 

Roast Dinner Chicken 

Curry and 

rice or 

Cheese 

Panini 

Chicken 

Nuggets and 

chips. 

Picnic bags available daily. 

A choice of Cheese, tuna, ham, chicken Mayo sandwiches. 

Jacket Potato available daily with a choice of fillings. Tuna mayo, 

cheese or beans. 

Gingerbread 

biscuit 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 

Strawberry 

Jelly 

Cherry 

Flapjack 

Cookie 

All the above options are also served with water  

and a piece of fresh fruit. 

 

 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT ALL CHEQUES FOR DINNERS ARE MADE PAYABLE TO  

FLINTSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL.  

Pupil meals £2.25 per meal (£11.25 per week.) ** 

If you think you are entitled to free school meals then please contact the office so 

you can fill out the relevant forms. 

If you do not complete these forms then you will receive a lunch bill*** 

 

 


